

## **GAITHERSBURG MIDDLE SCHOOL PTA**





February 24, 2023

RE: 2022-2023 Corporate Sponsorships

Dear Gaithersburg Community Partner:

The Gaithersburg Middle School Parent Teacher Association ("GMS PTA") needs your financial support for our annual activities. We have set a fundraising campaign goal of \$15,000 for this year. So, we direly need your help! As you may imagine, the COVID-19 pandemic has significantly impacted the GMS PTA's ability to raise funds in order to do any of our normal activities. With almost two years of no group activities, we have had a very difficult time encouraging families to join and to donate funds (which are already limited and hard to come by for many of our families). So, we are looking to our Gaithersburg businesses community to help us "return to normal" and raise enough funds to host and support the various activities that we have done historically, which include:

- 8<sup>th</sup> Grade Promotion Activities (including a promotion ceremony, cookout and potential day-trip to Bar-T, a first for many GMS students)
- International Night (including the Need to Replace the Entire Lighting and Sound System)
- JETS/STEM Night
- Educational and Motivational Speakers and Cultural Arts Assemblies
- Student Academic Programs / Rewards
- Field Trips
- Staff Appreciation / Recognition
- Parent / Teacher Conferences
- Open House for New and Returning Students
- End of Year Class Celebrations / Field Day
- Email Communications for Parents and Staff

This year, we are offering four (4) levels of sponsorship, all of which will be included on our website, www.gmspta.org. Please select your donation level below!

- □ \$100.00 Silver Sponsor
- □ \$250.00 Gold Sponsor
- □ \$500 Platinum Sponsor
- □ \$1,000.00 Diamond Sponsor

Your donation may be submitted online at <a href="www.gmspta.org">www.gmspta.org</a> via PayPal or directly to: GMS PTA, 2 Teachers Way, Gaithersburg, MD 208772. Please feel free to contact me at (240) 565-2220 or <a href="lhornfeck@shulmanrogers.com">lhornfeck@shulmanrogers.com</a> if you have any questions. The GMS PTA thanks you for your consideration and look forward to your commitment and reply!!

Sincerely.

Lane Hornfeck

Gaithersburg Middle School PTA President